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From: Minter, Jill
To: aj.notafraid@crow-nsn.gov; cedric.blackeagle@crow-nsn.gov; gerald.pease@crow-nsn.gov;


Dkillsback77@gmail.com; connie.howe@crow-nsn.gov; James Courtney; jason.schneider@ihs.gov; White, Jim
(IHSBIL; susan.messerly@bia.gov; mblack@usbr.gov


Subject: Closure of Emergency Administrative Order - Wyola Public Water System (083090014), Docket No. SDWA-08-
2019-24


Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 11:21:11 AM


The EPA has decided to close the specific Emergency Administrative Order (Order) regarding the
public water system specified in the subject line. The EPA has determined that the requirements of
the Order have been completed including permanently disconnecting Well #1.
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water
Regulations (drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water
regulations may result in a court-imposed injunction and/or penalties.
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
me.
 
Jill
_____________________________________________________________________________
Jill Minter | Drinking Water Enforcement | USEPA Region 8 (8ENF-W- SD) | 1595 Wynkoop Street |
Denver, CO  80202-8917 | minter.jill@epa.gov | phone: 303-312-6084 | fax: 303-312-7518
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